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Question No. 9 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2006: 

a) Will the Attorney-General be personally opening any of the Family Relationship Centres? 

b) Does the Attorney-General intend to visit particular areas at particular times post July? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

This question was taken on notice by the Minister on behalf of the Attorney-General.  

a) Yes.  It is likely that the Attorney-General will officially open some of the Family 
Relationship Centres. 

b) Yes. It is likely that the Attorney-General will visit particular areas at particular times post 
July.  
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